
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 

Date 

ASE Hearing Date_ i - f -
My recommendations for an order in the above numbered cases are as follows: 

Staff Member 



April 1958 

Mr. Horace Burton 
Sinclair Oil In Gas Company 
P.O. Box 1470 
Midland, Texas 

Dear Mr. Burton: 

We enclose a copy o< Oyder R-1168 issued April 28, 1958, 
by the Oil Conservation Commission in Case 1417, which was 
heard on April 9th before an examiner at Santa Fe . 

V t ry t ruly you r s, 

A. L . Porter, J r . 
Secretary - Director 

bp 
Encl. 


